LegCo Secretariat to 1ift Red alert

The following is issued on behalf of the Legislative Council Secretariat:

The Legislative Council (LegCo) Secretariat announced that the Red alert
will be lifted at 8am on Thursday (July 11).

The O0ffice Block of the LegCo Complex will be reopened. The Main Lobby
and the conference facilities in the Complex will be closed for repair works.
Holders of a valid admission pass may enter the Complex via the Public
Entrance 2 and the Footbridge Entrance.

Meanwhile, all guided tours and services to the public in the Complex,
including the Public Complaints Office, the LegCo Library, Archives and
Children's Corner, remain suspended until further notice.
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